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Comments: To whom it may concern,

 

This proposal is not in the interest of the people of Montana or the USA.  It will bring more people into conflict

with grizzly bears.  It will likely add more nutrient laid to the lake.

 

But the social impacts also concern me.  The new management is already restricting public access  to the lake.

This will become an exclusive resort that most Montanans will not be able to afford. The project will also ruin the

historic rustic nature of the lodge. 

 

Please listen to the people on this.  I don't know anyone in favor of this proposal. 

 

Thank you.

 

Sincerely,

 

Cam Stringer 
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